PUBLIC NOTICE
Okaloosa County Announces Opening of One-of-A-Kind Playground at Ross Marler Park

Okaloosa County and Destin-Fort Walton Beach are proud to announce a ribbon-cutting ceremony for a
one-of-a-kind playground at Ross Marler Park on Okaloosa Island, located at 1275 Santa Rosa Boulevard.
The ceremony will take place on Thursday, March 27, 2025, at 10 a.m.

This meeting is not a meeting of the Board of County Commissioners but two or more members of the
Board may attend. The public is welcomed to attend.



